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Dear Mr Farrell,

The proposed seat of Parkes is too large to be represented effectively by
one member. The number of electors should, in this case, be looked at in
conjunction with the area this proposed seat covers. The recommendation
that one of the Sydney area seats be combined with another makes more sense
as the people in the smaller area have common needs.

We rural voters need great improvements made with regard to Health,
Transport, Communication and Education. If the proposed change goes ahead
we will be even further back in the government's priority list than we are
at present. Please note my objection to the proposed change to the seat of
Gwydir.

Yours faithfully,
{Mrs) J Miller




